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From: Raghav Ohri   
Sent: 2021/09/01 12:35 PM 
To: Ramsammy, Andrew <Andrew.Ramsammy@brampton.ca> 
Cc: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Pet Crematorium Issue 

Hello Andrew 

We are from 2500 Williams Parkway Unit 25 and 26 Brampton ON L6S 5M9 Canada. 

We are informed right opposite our unit we will be getting a pet crematorium unit. We do not welcome this move and 
we believe there are numerous other owners within the plaza opposing this move as well. Until now our management 
has not informed us about this and a neighbor showed us the attached letter. 

If this goes through, we will be forced to take legal action against the owners and the city. 

Kind regards 

Raghav Ohri 
Director, Ruscan Chem 
2500 Williams Parkway Unit 25 and 26  
Brampton ON L6S 5M9 Canada 
+1-647-219-1377 
https://snshealth.com/


